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Adam Zack
From: baycafebob@aol.comSent: Friday, August 10, 2018 5:20 PMTo: Lopez Village Subarea Planning CommentsSubject: Regs for Lopez Island

In the draft development regs for lopez village on page 42 the draft regulations show a limited number of days and events 
that food trucks can operate.  We request no restrictions on number of days that food trucks can operate within the lopez 
village urban growth area.  I owned the Bay Cafe on Lopez for 15 years and really think our Mexican food truck make a 
nice option for lunchs.  
Thank you in advance for reconcidering this change 
Bob Rose 
360-317-5366 
baycafebob@aol.com 


